From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 13 November 2023 16:47
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Primrose Hill Gates / 2023/3861/P

Daren Zuk

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

From: Robert Croydon (991.com)_

Sent: 13 November 2023 16:39
To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Primrose Hill Gates / 2023/3861/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Hi
We live next to the Park at 6 Meadowbank and these gates on application 2023/3861/P are essential for our sanity!

So we are 100% in support of them.

The park has become a haven for anti social behaviour and this has not stopped post covid
Thanks

Robert Croydon



